
 

 

 

 

 

October 15, 2014 

 

 

Rev. Stephon Ferguson 

626 Dekalb Avenue, Suite 1434 

Atlanta, Georgia 30312 

 

Dear Rev. Ferguson: 

Thank you for promoting peace, justice, freedom, equity and love for humanity through 

the rendition of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.’s “I have a dream” speech. Dr. King challenged 

and aroused the conscience of America to stand against the three evils, poverty, racism 

and war or rather militarism. Your role in keeping the dream alive is very significant and A. 

D. Foundation applauds your contributions towards building a beloved community 

throughout the world. Thank you for your stewardship and leadership. 

 

Regards, 

 

  
Babs Olusegun Onabanjo, PhD., 
President & CEO: A.D. King Foundation, Inc. :(501© 3) 
www.adkingfoundation.com or blog: www.adkingfoundation.ning.com  
Phone: 678-736-4933 Cell:770-873-9265 

 
 

 

http://www.adkingfoundation.com/
http://www.adkingfoundation.ning.com/

